
 

 

 

 

11 November, 2020 

IINO KAIUN KAISHA, LTD. 

 

Conducts Accident Response Drill 

 

On November 11 2020, IINO conducted the joint accident response drill with IINO Marine Service Co., 

LTD. ("IMS"). 

 

The drill was conducted under the following two assumptions to understand the issues 

(1) A dry bulk carrier (hereinafter "the vessel") owned by IINO and managed by IMS ran aground and 

bunker oil was leaked to the sea 

(2) Emergency response using an online tool to prevent COVID-19 infection 

 

A summary of the drill is provided below. 

 

09:30JST The vessel ran aground and leaked oil while sailing off the Philippine coast 

10:00JST IINO deemed this case to be a serious accident and set up the emergency headquarters and 

  notified employees who were at work and employees who were working from home of the  

accident and confirmed accident site information in cooperation with the relevant parties. 

-Headquarter Director: Hiromi Tosha, President and Director, IINO Kaiun Kaisha, LTD  

-Deputy Headquarter Director: Toshio Araki, President and Representative Director, IMS 

10:30JST In addition to collecting information and responding to the accident, IINO shared  

information with other organizations and responded to inquiries from outside the  

company. 

11:30JST End of the drill 

 

IINO Group's management philosophy states that “Safety is the foundation of our business operations” and 

“We will respect the law and uphold our social and environmental responsibilities”, 

IINO places the highest management priority on safety and social and environmental responsibilities. By 

sharing the new knowledge and opinions for improvement gained during the drill with the entire group, 

IINO will further strengthen our emergency response system and make a group-wide effort to ensure safer 

operations. 

 

Contact : Stakeholder Relations Department / (TEL) +81-3-6273-3069  

End 


